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« As an Oregonian who cares deeply about the climate crisis | am urging you to support strong
climate legislation for Oregon's future. We cannot continue to subsidize and support the
destructive fossil fuel industry as wildfires ravage our forests and extreme weather events
become increasingly common around the world. Every year of inaction drives us further
towards the brink of catastrophe. We must introduce strong climate legislation now to ensure
the safety and health of current and future generations.

Thank You,

Ross Winsor
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